
Cupcake and Conversation

NOVEMBER IS FAMILY ENGAGEMENT MONTH!
JOIN US FOR:

November 18, 2021

KWPA Carpool  Line

4:00pm

Each November schools are invited to participate in celebrating family engagement
through a variety of activities and initiatives. 

Through active partnerships and by working directly with your child’s school, you help
to build a solid academic foundation for your scholar to thrive. 

This year we are hosting a drive-thru “Cupcake & Conversation”.
Parents will receive a cupcake and a book to encourage reading. 

Here are 5 easy ways parents or guardians can help children 
become strong, successful readers:

Talk to your kids (a lot)
Read to your kids!
Have them tell you a “story"
Listen to your child read! 
Play board games that involve reading!

 ​​​​ Education is a gateway to a brighter future!


